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Greetings Alders,
Here are a few more signed notes in support of the River regarding Tuesday’s vote.
Also wanted to share with you a testimonial we just received from one of our ePantry clients:

Good afternoon! I know you’re still very busy but I wanted to take a minute to thank you
again and let you know of the impact that you’ve made on my heart. I’ve had some really
rough times lately and when it seems like nothing is going right I get this huge blessing from
you today. Thank you for giving me hope for my soul and food for our bellies! We include you
in our prayers of thanksgiving!

This is why we do what we do and this is why we need the funding to support more individuals and
families like this one.
We would welcome the opportunity to show you around The River, just reach out to myself and/or
our executive director, Rhonda Adams.
Thanks much,
Monica

Monica Wahlberg
Director of Development| The River Food Pantry 
(608) 886-3124 Monica.Wahlberg@riverfoodpantry.org
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